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NUEPA INNOVATIONS <nuepainnovationscheme@gmail.com> Thu, Oct 11, 2018 at 12:30 PM
To: sscapondy@ymail.com, rmsapuducherry@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Madam,

 
You may be aware that NIEPA has instituted National Award for Innovations in Educational Administration for District and
Block Education Officers as an annual feature. The basic objective of the award scheme is to recognize and award
innovations and good practices in educational administration undertaken by the district and block level education officers.
Nominations of district and block level education officers are invited for the consideration of award. Final selection for the
awards is done on the basis of multi-stage evaluation and validation of the cases of innovations by the experts.

Like previous years, this year also, we are inviting nominations/applications of District and Block Level Education Officers
for the consideration of award for innovations in educational administration. The shortlisted district and block level education
officers will be invited to participate and present their innovations in the national conference on educational administration
and management, which is tentatively scheduled to be held in New Delhi during January/ February 2019.

I take this opportunity to request you to kindly send nominations of up to 4 District Education Officers and 6 Block
Education Officers, who have made remarkable innovations in educational administration, for the consideration of the
National Award during the year 2018-19. Please find enclosed Information Brochure containing the details about the Award
and format for sending the nominations. Kindly note the change in the name of NUEPA. NUEPA is now changed as National
Institute of Educational Planning and Administration (NIEPA), a deemed to be University. In this regard, NUEPA and
‘University’ in the information brochure may please be read as NIEPA and Institute respectively.

We would greatly appreciate if you kindly send the nominations by 15 October 2018. Nominations may be sent to Professor
Kumar Suresh, Head, Department of Educational Administration, NIEPA, 17-B, Sri Aurobindo Marg, New Delhi-110016,
Fax No. 11-26853041, Email: innovationscheme@nuepa.org/ nuepainnovationscheme@gmail.com.

In this regard, a letter dated 03.07.2018 has already been sent to the Secretary, Education Department. A copy of the letter is
enclosed for your kind reference.

Looking forward to you for active support in this regard

With regards,

Yours sincerely,
 
NAIEA TEAM
 

2 attachments

Shri. Aswin Kumar, Puducherry.pdf 
91K

Innovation Brochure.pdf 
3336K

NUEPA INNOVATIONS <nuepainnovationscheme@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 15, 2018 at 11:14 AM
To: sscapondy@ymail.com, Rashtriya Madhyamik Shiksha Abhiyan <rmsapuducherry@gmail.com>

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
This is in continuation of our letter No.No.01/EAD/NAIEA/2018-2019 dated  October 10, 2018 and email regarding regarding requesting
you to nominate  4 DEOs and 6 BEOs for NAIEA. In inadvertently the last date of receiving applications in the letter has been indicated as
15th October, 2018 this may be read as  31st October, 2018.
We once again request you to kindly nominate 4 DEOs and 6 BEOs for NAIEA.
 
 
Regards
NAIEA TEAM
[Quoted text hidden]
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